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Joseph A. Martin, Co-Chair of Archer’s Intellectual Property Practice Group, was interviewed about

the increase in IP lawsuits for an article that appeared in the April 6, 2012, issue of the Philadelphia Business

Journal.

Martin said another recent trend is companies selling off portfolios to so-called patent trolls, companies who buy and

aggressively enforce patents against infringers with no intention to further develop, manufacture or market the invention. He

said this shows that while the economy has improved, some companies still feel the need for immediate capital.
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